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WERT
Van WERT Broadcasting Company

Van WERT, Ohio
Phone 2-4075

P. 0. Box 104

December 20, 1968

Mr. Lermit Geary,
a.D. 2, Box 298
.ainatport, Penn.

Der Mr. Geary,

This letter is to confirm your reception report of oar
station on November 18, 1958 at 2:49.W.

I'm sorry for the late answer bat as you oan realize
a new station manager is rather basy.

was very surprised to find, that our signal was reaching
Penn. but was vey ple_se to hear from you..

very merry christmas and lots in your dx work during the
next ye r.

Sincerely,

Tenneth.E. Kanze, Gen. Mgr.

WERT 1 220 Kc.


